
PUBLIC NOTICE 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO ISSUE REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

Graham County Hospital 

304 West Prout St. 

Hill City, KS 67642 

 

Graham County Hospital is seeking to select a General Contractor for Construction 

Management At-Risk (CMAR) services pursuant to K.S.A. 19-216e (c).  

The Graham County Hospital Board of Trustees intends to issue a Formal Request for 

Qualifications (RFQ) on January 12, 2024, for the construction of a medical office building / 

rural health clinic. 

Firms interested in receiving a copy of the RFQ shall submit a written request by the close of 

business on January 19, 2024 to Flora Aguirre-Diaz, Vanir Project Manager, 304 West Prout 

St., Hill City, KS 67642 or via email to flora.aguirre-diaz@vanir.com. Responses to the RFQ 

shall be due on or before January 25, 2024, by 4:00 pm (CT) to be eligible for further 

consideration.  

Questions regarding this submission may be directed to Flora Aguirre-Diaz, Vanir Project 

Manager, flora.aguirre-diaz@vanir.com.  

 

 

 


